
For more information please contact Annie
T: (03) 5822 8100 or E: humefostercare@berrystreet.org.au

Childhood can be a difficult time for children who have 
experienced trauma, abuse, neglect or grief. They need safe and 
loving homes to overcome to heal and look forward to the future. 
Please consider inquiring about foster care. A little of your time 
could change an entire life.
Berry Street is hosting an Information Night for people 
considering foster care on Tuesday, 28 August at 6pm. 
This will be held at the Berry Street Office, 110 Wyndham Street, 
Shepparton. All Welcome.


